CVRC Quick Start Guide to Club Training

Welcome

As a member of CVRC you have access to a wide range of horsey fun! We offer training in a
variety of disciplines and cater for all abilities. Please never think you are not good enough, too
nervous, too young, too old, or have the horse from hell! You will not be on your own. This is your
club and we are here to help everyone.

What’s on?

We run weekly general training, plus regular sessions in dressage, show jumping, cross country
and side saddle throughout the year. The club has a quadrille team and you can join members in
TREC training, horse agility, endurance, QUEST, Interdressage and pretty much every other
horse-related event. All our events are now in the BookWhen calendar on this website.

What do | need?

A horse, even if it is borrowed, and a sense of humour are the two fundamental requirements.
Training is fun. The more fun you have the more successful the training will be for you and your
horse.

For all training you are required to wear a hat that complies with the current BS standards.

A body protector that complies with the current safety standards is recommended, especially for
show jumping, and is mandatory for cross country.

If you are unsure about what tack or equipment you need please just ask!
Where is the Training Held?

We train at variety of venues to maximise the local facilities and to keep training fresh and
interesting. Please see our separate venue guide for practical details about all our venues.




When is the training held?

General training is held every Friday morning and on one day some weekends. These sessions
are very flexible and are tailored to the individual as much as practicable, so don’t be afraid to say
what aspect of training you would like to focus on.

Show jumping training takes place regularly, both indoors and out, at a variety of venues with our
regular trainers throughout the year. Cross country training is more seasonal and weather
dependent but we do make use of some all-weather venues.

Details of the training on offer and the training schedule can be found on the BookWhen calendar
on the website.

How do | book?
All sessions, apart from the general training at Butlins Farm, Flore, are booked through BookWhen.

The groups and times are posted on Facebook. If you would rather be emailed or texted just let
Amanda know — this is not a problem.

If it is your first session, let Amanda know a little bit about you and your horse. Amanda will see
who wishes to attend, divide the attendees into appropriate groups, and then let you know the time
of your session.

We look forward to seeing you and your horse soon and if you have any queries, please just let us
know.

Your committee members are always here to help!




